
Corbridge Middle School
Specialist Arts College

Cow Lane
Corbridge

Northumberland
NE45 5HX

Tel: 01434632191

admin@corbridgemiddle.co.uk
Headteacher: A Brown          Deputy Headteacher: D Johnston www.corbridgemiddle.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

It’s that time of year where you will no doubt be thinking about middle school choices for your child as they
transition from Year 4 and move into Year 5.

We at Corbridge MIddle School hope that we will be one of the schools you will be considering and we would love
to welcome you and your children to our Open Day events on Wednesday 28th September 2022. We have two
events running throughout the day:

9:15am - 10:45am - Open House Event
This is a chance for parents and carers to see the school in action throughout the school day. You will be able to
attend school during this time, take a look into lessons, have a tour of the school and get a real feel for school life
at CMS.

6:00pm - 7:30pm - Open Evening
This will be our formal information evening where key information will be shared alongside tours of the school,
meet and greet with the staff team, and ample opportunities for you to ask any questions you may have. There
will also be a range of exciting activities for you and your children to participate in which will give you a flavour of
what our school can offer.

Please also feel free to read our school Ofsted report in which we received the highest accolade of Outstanding.

We do hope you can join us for some of the events we are hosting. If you could call or email the school office to
confirm your attendance to help us establish intended numbers that would be greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Adele Brown


